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July 3, 2020 (Source) – Red Light Holland Corp. (CSE: TRIP)
(FSE: 4YX) (“Red Light Holland” or the “Company“), an Ontariobased corporation positioning itself to engage in the
production, growth and sale of a premium brand of magic
truffles to the legal, recreational market within the
Netherlands, is pleased to announce the naming and
establishment of its medical and scientific division,
“Scarlette Lillie Science and Innovation.” The establishment
of Scarlette Lillie Science and Innovation marks an early move
by Red Light Holland, to position itself to expand its
business into the medical psychedelics market in the future,
at such time as market and regulatory conditions present a
viable business opportunity.
“While we are focusing on the recreational truffles market in
the Netherlands, we are also keen on the medical market, in
which we see tremendous future opportunities for Red Light
Holland to help make a larger, positive change in the world,”
said Todd Shapiro, the Company’s Chief Executive Officer and
Director. “Scarlette Lillie Science and Innovation is named
after Scarlette, my nine-month old daughter, and Lillie, the
daughter of the Company’s President, Hans Derix. And so this
is indeed a very proud day for both the Company, and for Hans
and myself. As fathers, we want to see a better future for
both of them, and for your family’s as well. We firmly believe
we need more research and development into psilocybin and its
potential benefits. We absolutely look forward to being an
official part of that process,” added Mr. Shapiro.
Scarlette Lillie Science and Innovation is expected to be
funded by a portion of Red Light Holland’s available funds

from time to time, and once operational, is expected to allow
Red Light Holland to initiate and expedite various science,
innovation and research activities focused on, among other
things, exploring the potential medical and health benefits of
psilocybin and whole fungi-medicine.
Dr. Joseph Geraci, Advisor of Red Light Holland and Chief
Executive Officer of Netramark Corp., added: “I’m pleased to
help advise and work closely with Scarlette Lillie Science and
Innovation. This division aligns tremendously well with the
over two decades of efforts that I’ve personally and
professionally made within neuroscience, psychiatry and
important research and data collection. I believe that working
with psilocybin can have an impact in helping with mood
disorders and beyond. I look forward to being a part of this
synergistic mission to prove these theories out, and I’m also
excited to introduce my contacts from the science and medical
fields to our team of visionaries.”
About Red Light Holland Corp.
The Company is an Ontario-based corporation positioning itself
to engage in the production, growth and sale (through existing
Smart Shops operators and an advanced e-commerce platform) of
a premium brand of magic truffles to the legal, recreational
market within the Netherlands, in accordance with the highest
standards, in compliance with all applicable laws.
Forward-Looking Statements
Neither the Canadian Securities Exchange nor its Market
Regulator (as that term is defined in the policies of the
Canadian Securities Exchange) accepts responsibility for the
adequacy or accuracy of this release.
Certain information in this news release constitutes forwardlooking statements under applicable securities laws. Any
statements that are contained in this news release that are
not statements of historical fact may be deemed to be forward-

looking statements. Forward looking statements are often
identified by terms such as “may”, “should”, “anticipate”,
“expect”, “potential”, “believe”, “intend” or the negative of
these terms and similar expressions. Forward-looking
statements necessarily involve known and unknown risks and
uncertainties that could cause actual results to differ
materially from those expressed or implied in such forwardlooking statements. Readers are cautioned not to place undue
reliance on forward-looking statements as there can be no
assurance that the plans, intentions or expectations upon
which they are placed will occur. Readers are further
cautioned that the assumptions used in the preparation of such
forward-looking statements (including, but not limited to, the
assumption that (i) the Company will be able to execute on its
business plan and/or enter into the medical psychedelics
market as proposed, (ii) the Company will receive one or
multiple licenses, permits, and authorizations from time to
time necessary to execute on its business plan and/or enter
into the medical psychedelics market, (iii) the Company’s
financial condition and development plans do not change as a
result of unforeseen events, (iv) there will continue to be a
demand, and market opportunity, for the Company’s product
offerings, (v) the Company will be able to establish, preserve
and develop its brand, and (iv) the Company will be successful
in attracting and retaining required personnel), although
considered reasonable by management of the Company at the time
of preparation, may prove to be imprecise and result in actual
results differing materially from those anticipated, and as
such, undue reliance should not be placed on forward-looking
statements. The forward-looking statements included in this
news release are made as of the date of this news release and
the Company does not undertake an obligation to publicly
update such forward-looking statements to reflect new
information, subsequent events or otherwise unless required by
applicable securities laws. Forward-looking statements,
forward-looking financial information and other metrics
presented herein are not intended as guidance or projections

for the periods referenced herein or any future periods, and
in particular, past performance is not an indicator of future
results and the results of the Company in this press release
may not be indicative of, and are not an estimate, forecast or
projection of the Company’s future results. Forward-looking
statements contained in this news release are expressly
qualified by this cautionary statement.
Not for distribution to United States newswire services or for
dissemination in the United States.

